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The Housing and Land-Use Committee met on Thursday, February 21, 2019 at the Bronx 
Community Board #6’s district office located at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A. At this meeting, 
the following members were present: Clarita Bailon, Claudette Coles, Frank Franz, Maria Garcia, 
Lanell Gardenhire, and Marilyn Oliver. 
 
 
Members of Drew Community Garden discussed their activities in the garden including, plantings, 
building raised beds, painting, and free music offerings. They are seeking a letter of support from 
the Community Board to continue operating the space as a community harden. The committee 
was in favor and recommended they present to the full board in March. 

 
 

The next Housing and Land Use Committee meeting will be on Thursday, March 21, 2019 
at 6:30PM at the Bronx Community Board #6’s district office at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 
403-A. 
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